
 

 

         8 January 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 

 Young Voices 2016 
 
The children have been working very hard in school learning the songs for the 02 and we 
are just a few weeks away from the big day.  It is important now that the children 
become as confident as they can on all the songs, to enjoy the experience fully.  Below is 
a reminder of how to access all the backing tracks and video’s to practise at home. . 
 
Go to Young Voices Website, then click on Choir resources.  Please fill in the registration 
page you see in front of you (if you haven’t already done so).  You will need an access 
code which is - Weare20 
 
I know the list of songs, may look daunting, but the children have learnt them all, and 
can sing them really well, with their song sheets.  The concert is a songsheet free zone, 
and the children all know they now need to begin practising without them.  There are 
some dance routines for parents too, and some songs, so feel free to look around the 
resources area too. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nyree O’Brien 
 


